MINUTES OF TOWN MEETINGS

April 12,1994
Members Present
Houston Calvert Councilmember
April McCart Councilmember
Sue Abel Councilmember
Danny Sitton Mayor
Debbie Little Clerk

Old Business

Larry Abel was nominated and accepted for Council Place #2; to
replace Councilwoman Ruth Mulvehill. Mr, Abel was sworn into office
by Mayor Danny Sitton.

Councilwoman spoke to the City of Warrior about using their Jail
facilities and they declined.

The Town recieved a letter from Ms. Jan Hart concerning the position
as Judge and help in setting up a Court; she stated that she was
interested in the position.

A suggestion was made that Councilwoman Sitton and Councilwoman
Able go to Blount County and ask if the Town could use their Jail
facilities.

New Business

None

Motion made to adjourn.
Motion second and accepted.



